
         

PACIFIC DIRECT LINE LTD IS AGENT FOR PDL INTERNATIONAL PTE LTD, SINGAPORE 

 
P O Box 137085, Parnell, Auckland 1151 

Level One, 29Heather Street, Parnell, Auckland New Zealand            

Ph: 64 9 308 3939, email: info@pdl123.co.nz 

  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Low Sulphur Recovery - Asia/Americas/Africa - Pacific 

    

    

31st January 2020    

    

Dear Valued Customers,    

    

    

Continued increase in the LSFO prices for bunker will trigger the following Low 

Sulphur Recovery (LSR) levels from the 1st of March 2020 on our transhipment trades 

from Asia / Americas / Africa to the Pacific Islands.    

    

USD 325 per dry teu    

USD 488 per reefer teu    

    

This surcharge is to be applied on top of current ongoing rates and for all equipment 

types.    

    

Thank you for your continued support.    

    

Yours sincerely,    

    

Pacific Direct Line     

 

 

 

          

 

                                                                                 


